
 

Notice No: 1137            Date: 18-06-2024 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

All the students of Semester II (NEP) are hereby notified to take admission 
19th June, 2024 (Thursday) and 20th June 2024 (Friday). 
 
Students are hereby directed to contact at the College Office on the above 
mentioned dates from 12:00 pm to 3:00 pm and strictly adhere the 
admission dates. 
 
 
 
 

        
         Officer-in-Charge 
     Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College 
           New Town, Rajarhat, Kolkata – 700156 
 

                                                                           

  


